
Our Week In Reception 
Friday 17th September 2021                  

N E W H A L L 
Welcome to Newhall 

This week we have been sharing photos of our families and discussing who is in our family. We drew   

portraits of our families and really enjoyed learning more about our new friends. We read ‘The Invisible 

String’ and talked about how we are always connected to our families by an ‘Invisible String’ of love.  

The children had their first PE session on Wednesday with Mr Morris. We were really impressed with how 

they got changed independently. We will send home their PE kits every half term to be washed.  

We visited the library for the first time this week and the children showed us their amazing listening skills. 

We all remembered to use our whispering voices and read a story together. From next week your child 

will be able to bring home one book every week to share with you. We visit the library every Friday so 

please ensure these are in their bookbags so they can get a new one each week.  

We are starting phonics next week. There will be more information about how we teach phonics in the 

meeting on Thursday 23rd September at 6pm through zoom.  

Have a great weekend—The Reception Team 

Home learning task. 

We will be talking about our aspirations and what the children want to be when they grow up. Please 

write/draw what your family do as jobs. Where do you go to work and what do you do? You can  

upload these onto tapestry.  

Just a few reminders… 

• Please remember to send in a named water bottle daily. This needs to be water only. Any juice will 

be replaced with water.  

• We will be sending homework home next week for your children to complete with your help. This 

will reflect the sound they have learnt each day so it is really important for your children to consoli-

date these every night in their homework. These will be put on Tapestry each day the start of the 

week.  

• School photos are on Tuesday 21st September, please ensure your child wears a Newhall jumper 

to school.  


